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Dear Praying Friends,
This new year has opened up a few new opportunities for us to serve the Lord in the ministry to
the Deaf. As I’ve gotten focused on the work, I have been caught off guard as to how quickly 
time has gotten away from me. Recently I told a church that they were hearing my “new prayer 
letter” in person and that I would be writing the paper version in a couple of days. That was two
weeks ago! Where has the time gone?

Sign Language Classes
As I did a few months ago, I am teaching a sign language class at two of our local libraries. In 
the previous class I was able to get one of the students interested in coming to church with us. 
She came faithfully for a couple of months but still has not made a decision for the Lord. We 
are praying that the Word of God will take root and that she and her children will accept the 
Lord.

I was asked to teach a class in an interpreter training program at Crown College in Knoxville. 
This is especially exciting since the majority of the students at the school are preparing to serve 
the Lord in local churches or on the mission field. I am thrilled at knowing that these students 
are serious about serving the Lord and about thoroughly preparing themselves in the area of 
deaf ministry.

Missions Conferences
We have recently been in two different missions conferences. One was at a church that has 
supported us for 16 years. It is a blessing to see many of the same faces that we first met so 
many years ago. The other conference was at the Campus Church of Pensacola Christian 
College. We were there representing our mission board as well as sharing our burden for 
reaching the Deaf. We talked with many students and enjoyed time with several old friends. 
Some are on faculty and staff at the school and others were classmates who have now been in 
faithful service as missionaries since we all graduated over 20 years ago.

Home
We are looking forward to a trip to Texas in a few weeks. We were asked to be in a missions 
conference in April that will take us to within a couple hundred miles of our home church. We 
look forward to visiting family and friends while we are there.

Ministry has been busy but enjoyable. We covet your prayers as we continue to train others in 
the work of sharing the Gospel with the Deaf.

David Peach
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